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[bookmark: _GoBack]Please send coats in every day with your child as we will still be using the outside areas in all weathers.  During any hotter weather sun cream is required please. 
Please send in wellies as we will be going on walks and using the school grounds. 
Please remember to come in to school in clean clothes each day and wash your hands when you return home.
Many thanks.
Miss Benson’s Class
Notes:
Class Dojo 
I will be using Class Dojo as my main means of communication, you can download the app on your phone or use it via a computer/laptop and instantly send messages to myself which I will respond to quickly. 
If you would like to speak to me please feel free to call the school on 01782 550202.
It is important that your child reads every day.  We have Bug Club which has a wide range of online books for your child to access at the correct level.  Please feel free to use this at home as part of your bedtime routine.  This will be available from 13.9.21.


Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to our class newsletter.  I have provided some information which you may find useful for the Autumn Term. Mr Kirkby (Mr K) is our teaching assistant this year. We are both really looking forward to working with our new class and families over the year.
Miss Benson
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Curriculum
We are resuming our full curriculum this term and have a very busy half term planned.  Our history and geography topic is The Ancient Egyptians.
English is being taught in English groups, this will start w/c  13.9.21.  Your child’s English teacher will set homework on a Tuesday and Wednesday each week.
In maths we will be teaching place value, money, addition and subtraction, and measures.  Maths homework will be set every Monday.
In science our topic this half term is ‘Animals including Humans’.  Science will be taught by Mr Dreher who will be teaching the class every Thursday.
Our PSHE topic is VIPs, and we will be learning about relationships including families, friendships, conflict and bullying.
We will also be doing French, art, RE, computing and having our daily Nurture sessions.



Physical Education:
Our PE sessions will be on a Tuesday and Wednesday.  PE kits will be provided by school.  Please send in trainers for PE on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  
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